
 

      
 
 
 
Pabst Racing to hold driver evaluation test 
 
Oconomowoc, WI., Jan 20 – US F2000 Team, Pabst Racing announced a 
driver evaluation test to be held February 16-18.  Test seats will be open to 
drivers interested in securing a seat with the team for the 2010 US F2000 
Series. 
 
Team owner, Augie Pabst along with team consultant Tonis Kasemets will 
be observing the test to evaluate each driver’s ability and potential to fill the 
team’s two available seats for 2010. 
 
The duo of Pabst and Kasemets have a history of winning races in the US 
F2000 Series from 2001-2003 with Pabst preparing cars for Kasemets.  That 
relationship blossomed to the 2005 Champcar Atlantic Championship Series 
where Kasemets finished 2nd in the championship with 3 poles and 3 race 
wins. 
 
Drivers interested in testing with the team should contact Augie Pabst at 
262-567-1771 or augie@pabstracing.com.  Pabst Racing’s website is 
www.pabstracing.com  
 
 


